
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

10th October 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers  
 

Westfield Harvest Festival and Harvest Soup - Thursday 18th October. 
 
Next Thursday 18th October we will be celebrating our Harvest Festival at Westfield.  As part of our 
celebrations we would once again like to make a whole school Harvest Soup.  
 
We would like each pupil to take part by bringing in just one vegetable of their choice (a carrot or a 
potato or an onion etc) to school on that day.  The pupils will prepare their own vegetable to be 
cooked and included in a vegetable soup which will then be enjoyed by all at the end of the day. 
 
Please bear this in mind when doing any shopping over the weekend – your child may wish to 
choose a vegetable to bring on harvest day.  Of course, a home grown vegetable is also very much 
appreciated! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Karen Whiter 
Leader for RE 
 

 


